Lessmeier & Winters

LAWYERS - LLC

MICHAEL L. LESSMEIER GREGORY W. LESSMEIER* SHELDON E. WINTERS *OF COUNSEL 8390 Airport Boulevard Suite 104 Juneau, Alaska 99801

TELEPHONE: (907) 796-4999
FACSIMILE: (907) 796-4998
E-MAIL: lawfirm@lessmeier-winters.com

February 23, 2013

Senator Mike Dunleavy, Chair Senate Labor & Commerce Committee Room 105, Thomas Stewart Building Juneau, Alaska 99801

Re: State Farm Support for SB 55

Dear Senator Dunleavy:

On behalf of State Farm Insurance Companies, the largest insurer of homes and autos in Alaska and the U.S., I write this letter in support of SB 55. This legislation is good for Alaska insurance consumers and the insurance market. It will enhance fairness to consumers, result in better pricing according to risk in a variety of ways, and help mitigate the unintended turmoil in the market based on current law. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Sheldon Winters

For State Farm Insurance Companies

SEW/lg Senate L & C letter in support.doc